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Old Greenwich School Building Committee 
Thursday, October 13, 2022 

  11:30 a.m.  
Town Hall Meeting Room and via Zoom 

 
                       https://greenwichct.zoom.us/j/82510860050?pwd=aDVqank0Vk12NnB1b0FzanI4K3lwdz09 
 

Webinar ID: 825 1086 0050 
Passcode: 6445250 

 
 

1. Call to order. 

2. Select officers: chair, vice chair and secretary. 

3. Establish meeting schedule for posting with the Town Clerk. 

4. New business, if any. 

5. Adjourn 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Fred Camillo 
        First Selectman 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"The Town of Greenwich is Dedicated to Diversity and Equal Employment Opportunity" 
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